
I am writing to express my support for Senate Bill 1606. Megan, my daughter that 
has Down syndrome, would not do well in a hospital setting without 
accompaniment. For this reason, I support Senate Bill 1606 that would allow 
Oregonians with a disability to never have to be left alone in a hospital 
environment…even in the midst of a pandemic. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Moore 
The Willamette Valley Down Syndrome Association (WVDSA) 
(541) 752-5555 

 
 
 


